S*a 9/5/73

Dear Julia:

I have just seen a copy of the Agondonter - Vol. III, No. 1, Aug. 1973
which was sent to Christy. I did not..get one and we need it for

our Brotherhood file. PLEASE tell Jim McNelly - or whoever is
responsible that my name should be on the list to get all copiess.

The last one I have in file is Summer 1972.

I'll appreciate your help on this.




